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Titanic Departure Day 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Next half term the Cherry Blossom children will be engaging in a topic based around the significant event of 

the sinking of the Titanic. To excite and engage the children in their learning, we would like them to take 

part in a Titanic day on Tuesday 13th April where they will have the opportunity to take on the role of a 

passenger on board the ship.  

We ask if you can support the awe and wonder of the day by providing your child with a costume suitable 

for a passenger in 1912. We have left it quite open in the hope you can create a costume from items the 

children already have rather than having to purchase anything new.  

We have also told you before the children so you have some notice before the holidays.  

We have put some ideas below as to the sort of thing you could wear, however feel free to be creative.  

1st class passenger – Long dress, hat, gloves and boots or trousers, waistcoat, tie/ bow tie  

2nd class passenger - long skirt and blouse/shirt or trousers waistcoat and flat cap.  

3rd class passenger - school skirt or pinafore/ apron with plain white shirt or shirt and trousers.  

We would like the children to come into school wearing their costume. They will not need their uniform on 

this day.  

The day will work more effectively if there are a range of costumes.  Please do not start talking about this 

topic/inform the children as they will get a ticket in the post.  Ask: I wonder questions with the children but 

don’t reveal the answer! 

If you would like any support or ideas with your child’s costume then please do not hesitate to speak to me 

or any of the teachers in Cherry Blossom. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Bartlett 
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